TAB 3


Report to the Spring 14 meeting of the UNDE National Executive concerning the Apprenticeship program
There is not much to report for this period. No meetings have taken place nationally. An issue arose involving Apprentices in Borden under CMP, which ADM IE resolved in advance of their even taking over that Base at IOC. Another issue involving the Navy on both coasts is still cause for concern. While I am unsure what finally happened in Halifax, I can say that in Esq, the response was “although management may certainly want to appoint all apprentices to indeterminate positions, they may not be able to do so based on funding or long term work projections.” …..”the intent isn’t that all graduates need to be appointed into indeterminate positions.” “I have no problem highlighting your concerns to our HR-Civ personnel, they may want to review the wording and intent of the AODP to ensure it is still consistent with current realities.” – Cindy Heseltine, Manager HR Services.
1CAD continues to be our strongest supporter of the program and the most willing to share information which has been shared electronically. The highlights however are the RCAF getting another $8.77 million for the 5 yr period from FY 13/14 to 17/18, which results in another 33 Apprentices.
Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller VP/BC
